
   
                                                                                                                                  414 Nicollet Mall 
 Minneapolis, MN 55401 
September 3, 2021 

—Via Electronic Filing— 
 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
State Capitol Building 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, South Dakota 57501-5070 
 
RE: ERRATA 

COGENERATION AND SMALL POWER PRODUCTION 
 DOCKET NO. EL21-019 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
In responding to a Commission Staff inquiry, we discovered a formula error 
pertaining to the Property Tax entry in our LARR calculation. As a result the Total 
LARR should have been 9.25% instead of 9.59%. This change impacted the metering 
costs derivation on Attachment B, Page 1 of 4 of the filing. We did not propose 
changes to the current metering charges, therefore this revision will have no impact 
on the pending proposed rates. Attached is the revised Attachment B, Page 1 of 4. We 
appreciate Staff alerting us to our oversight, and we apologize for any confusion this 
error caused. 
 
Please contact me at 612-330-7681 or lisa.r.peterson@xcelenergy.com or Jennifer 
Roesler at 612-330-1925 or jennifer.roesler@xcelenergy.com if you have any 
questions about this filing. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
/s/ 
 
LISA PETERSON 
MANAGER, REGULATORY ANALYSIS 
 
Enclosures 
c:  Steve Kolbeck 

fl Xcel Energy® 
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